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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, July - August 2021 

  

 It has been exciting here in Honduras these last few months with many new challenges and 

opportunities. September 2nd marks one year for us here. From that time, my grasp of the Spanish 

language has improved dramatically, we have made Honduran friends, and there have been many 

opportunities to share our faith with the people living in this beautiful country of Honduras. 

  

           When I first arrived, I started language school here the very next Monday. At that time, I was at a 

low level of Spanish. Since then, I graduated from that school, but I am still formally studying Spanish 

every day to fine-tune my grammar knowledge.  I believe that my grasp of the language is one of the 

most important aspects of the ministry here to be able to properly explain and teach God’s word. 

  

           We have as well focused our efforts on making friendships with the Honduran people. We are 

enjoying sharing meals and fellowship with them. Our kids are playing with the kids here and making 

their own friendships. We have Hondurans in and out of our home every day. 

  

           Lately, we have been exploring new areas for potential ministry work. Since the city we live in is 

in a valley surrounded by mountains, most of these areas are communities in the mountains around us. 

We have passed out tracts and spoken to people so far in several of those areas. Currently, we are waiting 

for God to open a door for future ministry. Please pray for Honduras, those people that we have spoken 

with, and those we will speak with soon. Thank you for your continued support of this ministry. 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• Opportunities to witness 

• Learning the Spanish Language 

• Our family adapting to the Honduran Culture 
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